
Page 1 to 44

  

This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/018540-2025 

Contract

Specialised Commissioning Acute Contract- South East

NHS England

F03: Contract award notice

Notice identifier: 2025/S 000-018540
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-050bb2  
Published 1 May 2025, 4:08pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

NHS England

7&8 Wellington Place

Leeds

LS1 4AP

Contact

Caroline Mpala

Email

caroline.mpala@nhs.net

Country

United Kingdom

Region code

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/018540-2025
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/018540-2025
mailto:caroline.mpala@nhs.net


Page 2 to 44

UKE - Yorkshire and the Humber

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.england.nhs.uk//

Buyer's address

https://www.england.nhs.uk//

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Body governed by public law

I.5) Main activity

Health

https://www.england.nhs.uk//
https://www.england.nhs.uk//
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Specialised Commissioning Acute Contract- South East

II.1.2) Main CPV code

85100000 - Health services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

Acute contracts for Specialised Commissioning Services across the South East region.

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: Yes

II.1.7) Total value of the procurement (excluding VAT)

Value excluding VAT: £21,791,329.83

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 1: ASHFORD AND ST PETERS HOSPITALS NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

1

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ25 - West Surrey

Main site or place of performance

ASHFORD AND ST PETERS HOSPITALS NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £63,721.17

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 10: OXFORD UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

10

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ14 - Oxfordshire

Main site or place of performance

OXFORD UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £2,795,490.43

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 11: PORTSMOUTH HOSPITALS UNIVERSITY NHS TRUST

Lot No

11

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ31 - Portsmouth

Main site or place of performance

PORTSMOUTH HOSPITALS UNIVERSITY NHS TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £3,299,209.24

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 12: QUEEN VICTORIA HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

12

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ28 - West Sussex (North East)

Main site or place of performance

QUEEN VICTORIA HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £32,494.94

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 13: ROYAL BERKSHIRE NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

13

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ11 - Berkshire

Main site or place of performance

ROYAL BERKSHIRE NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £189,515.83

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 14: ROYAL SURREY NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

14

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ25 - West Surrey

Main site or place of performance

ROYAL SURREY NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £188,307.40

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 15: SURREY AND SUSSEX HEALTHCARE NHS TRUST

Lot No

15

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ25 - West Surrey

Main site or place of performance

SURREY AND SUSSEX HEALTHCARE NHS TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £6,972.76

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 16: SUSSEX COMMUNITY NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

16

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ27 - West Sussex (South West)

Main site or place of performance

SUSSEX COMMUNITY NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £5,107.50.

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 17: THE CHILDREN'S TRUST

Lot No

17

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ25 - West Surrey

Main site or place of performance

THE CHILDREN'S TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £6,430,751.00

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 18: UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL SOUTHAMPTON NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

18

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL SOUTHAMPTON NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £811,163.96

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 19: UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS SUSSEX NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

19

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ27 - West Sussex (South West)

Main site or place of performance

UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS SUSSEX NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £19,755.81

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 2: BUCKINGHAMSHIRE HEALTHCARE NHS TRUST

Lot No

2

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ13 - Buckinghamshire CC

Main site or place of performance

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE HEALTHCARE NHS TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £938,315.17

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 3: DORSET ORTHOPAEDICS COMPANY LTD

Lot No

3

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKK2 - Dorset and Somerset

Main site or place of performance

DORSET ORTHOPAEDICS COMPANY LTD

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £378,506.00

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 4: FRIMLEY HEALTH NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

4

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ25 - West Surrey

Main site or place of performance

FRIMLEY HEALTH NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £3,918,028.63

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 5: HAMPSHIRE & ISLE OF WIGHT HEALTHCARE NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

5

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ34 - Isle of Wight

Main site or place of performance

HAMPSHIRE & ISLE OF WIGHT HEALTHCARE NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £823,638.51

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 6: ISLE OF WIGHT NHS TRUST

Lot No

6

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ34 - Isle of Wight

Main site or place of performance

ISLE OF WIGHT NHS TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £147,639.44

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 7: KENT AND MEDWAY NHS AND SOCIAL CARE PARTNERSHIP TRUST

Lot No

7

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ41 - Medway

Main site or place of performance

KENT AND MEDWAY NHS AND SOCIAL CARE PARTNERSHIP TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £10,313.06

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 8: MEDWAY NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

Lot No

8

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ41 - Medway

Main site or place of performance

MEDWAY NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £224,396.99

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot 9: OXFORD FERTILITY LIMITED

Lot No

9

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85100000 - Health services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes
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UKJ14 - Oxfordshire

Main site or place of performance

OXFORD FERTILITY LIMITED

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

An award has been made following Direct Award Process A in line with the Health Care
Services (Provider Selection Regime) Regulations 2023.

The service started on 1st April 2025 for a period of 1 year.

The lifetime value of the contract is £1,508,002.00

II.2.5) Award criteria

Cost criterion - Name: No realistic alternative provider / Weighting: 100

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No
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Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.1) Type of procedure

Award of a contract without prior publication of a call for competition in the cases listed
below

The procurement falls outside the scope of application of the regulations

Explanation:

Award of a contract without prior publication of a call for competition in the cases listed
below
• The services can be provided only by a particular economic operator for the following
reason:
• absence of competition for technical reasons

This is a Provider Selection Regime (PSR) confirmation of contract award notice. This
contract has been awarded under The Health Care Services (Provider Selection Regime)
Regulations 2023, using Direct Award Process A. Under these regulations, where there is
an existing provider of the service, and the service can only be delivered by that provider,
no other process can be used.

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Ashford and St Peters Hospitals NHS FT

Guildford Rd, Lyne, Chertsey KT16 0PZ

Chertsey

T16 0PZ

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ25 - West Surrey

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £63,721.17

Total value of the contract/lot: £63,721.17
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE HEALTHCARE NHS TRUST

Executive Office, Hartwell Wing, Stoke Mandeville Hospital, Mandeville Road, Aylesbury,
Buckinghamshire, HP21 8AL

Buckinghamshire

HP21 8AL

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ13 - Buckinghamshire CC

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £938,315.17

Total value of the contract/lot: £938,315.17
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

DORSET ORTHOPAEDICS COMPANY LTD

18, Parvaneh Business Park, Embankment Way, Ringwood BH24 1WL

Dorset

BH24 1WL

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKK2 - Dorset and Somerset

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £378,506

Total value of the contract/lot: £378,506
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust

Portsmouth Rd, Frimley, Camberley GU16 7UJ

Camberley

GU16 7UJ

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ25 - West Surrey

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £3,918,028.63

Total value of the contract/lot: £3,918,028.63
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Oxford University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust

John Radcliffe Hospital, Headley Way, Headington, Oxford, Oxfordshire, OX3 9DU

OX3 9DU

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ14 - Oxfordshire

National registration number

Oxford

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £2,795,490.43
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Total value of the contract/lot: £2,795,490.43
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Hampshire and Isle of Wight Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust

Tatchbury Mount, Calmore, Southampton, SO40 2RZ

Southampton

SO40 2RZ

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ34 - Isle of Wight

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £823,638.51

Total value of the contract/lot: £823,638.51
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Isle of Wight NHS Trust

St. Mary's Hospital, Parkhurst Rd, Newport, PO30 5TG

Newport

PO30 5TG

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ34 - Isle of Wight

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £147,639.44

Total value of the contract/lot: £147,639.44
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Kent and Medway NHS and Social Care Partnership Trust

Farm Villa, Hermitage Lane, Maidstone, Kent, ME16 9PH

Kent

ME16 9PH

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ41 - Medway

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £10,313.06

Total value of the contract/lot: £10,313.06
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Medway NHS Foundation Trust

Windmill Rd, Gillingham, Kent, ME7 5NY

Kent

ME7 5NY

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ41 - Medway

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £224,396.99

Total value of the contract/lot: £224,396.99
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

TFP-Oxford Fertility

Institute of Reproductive Sciences, Business Park North, Alec Issigonis Wy., Oxford, OX4
2HW

Oxford

OX4 2HW

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ14 - Oxfordshire

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £1,508,002

Total value of the contract/lot: £1,508,002
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Portsmouth Hospitals University NHS Trust

Queen Alexandra Hospital Southwick Hill Road, Cosham, PO6 3LY

Cosham

PO6 3LY

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ31 - Portsmouth

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £3,299,209.24

Total value of the contract/lot: £3,299,209.24
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Queen Victoria Hospital NHS FT

Holtye Rd, East Grinstead RH19 3DZ

East Grinstead

RH19 3DZ

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ28 - West Sussex (North East)

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £32,494.94

Total value of the contract/lot: £32,494.94
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Royal Berkshire NHS Foundation Trust

London Rd, Reading RG1 5AN

Reading

RG1 5AN

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ11 - Berkshire

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £189,515.83

Total value of the contract/lot: £189,515.83
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Royal Surrey NHS Foundation Trust

Royal Surrey County Hospital, Egerton Road, Guildford, Surrey, GU2 7XX

Surrey

GU2 7XX

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ25 - West Surrey

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £188,307.40

Total value of the contract/lot: £188,307.40
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Surrey and Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust

Surrey and Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust Trust Headquarters East Surrey Hospital,
Canada Avenue, Redhill, RH1 5RH

Redhill

RH1 5RH

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ25 - West Surrey

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £6,972.76

Total value of the contract/lot: £6,972.76
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Sussex Community NHS Foundation Trust

Brighton General Hospital, Elm Grove, Brighton, East Sussex, BN2 3EW

East Sussex

BN2 3EW

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ27 - West Sussex (South West)

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £5,107.50

Total value of the contract/lot: £5,107.50
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

THE CHILDREN'S TRUST

The Children's Trust, Tadworth St, Tadworth, KT20 5RU

Tadworth

KT20 5RU

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ25 - West Surrey

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £6,430,751

Total value of the contract/lot: £6,430,751
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

University Hospital Southampton NHS Foundation Trust

Southampton General Hospital, Tremona Road, Southampton, Hampshire, SO16 6YD

Southampton

SO16 6YD

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ32 - Southampton

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £811,163.96

Total value of the contract/lot: £811,163.96
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

1 April 2025

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 1 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

University Hospitals Sussex NHS Foundation Trust

Worthing Hospital, Lyndhurst Road, Worthing, West Sussex, BN11 2DH

West Sussex

BN11 2DH

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ27 - West Sussex (South West)

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £19,755.81

Total value of the contract/lot: £19,755.81
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.3) Additional information

This is a Provider Selection Regime (PSR) confirmation of contract award notice. This
contract has been awarded under the Health Care Services (Provider Selection Regime)
Regulations 2023. For the avoidance of doubt, the provisions of the Public Contracts
Regulations 2015 do not apply to this award.
The decision makers for this process were the NHS England’s National Commissioning
Group.
There were no conflicts of interests declared in reaching the decision to award.

VI.4) Procedures for review

VI.4.1) Review body

NHS Arden and Greater East Midlands Commissioning Support Unit

Cardinal Square, 10 Nottingham Road

Derby

DE1 3QT

Country

United Kingdom

Internet address

https://www.ardengemcsu.nhs.uk/
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